
Welcome to the Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church. We are 
glad you chose to worship with us today. Our speaker today is Steven Dovich. 
Do you desire Bible Studies, baptism, a pastoral visit or prayer? Please see the 
Pastor or one of the Elders. 

Thought Spot:  A healthy church is composed of healthy members, of men 
and women who have a personal experience in true godliness, who eat Christ’s 
flesh and drink His blood.  

Church Events This Coming Week 

Today 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
 11:20 AM Worship service 
 1:00 PM Fellowship Dinner 
 2:00 PM Pathfinder staff meeting 
 4:00 PM Pathfinder - meeting, camping skills part 1, dress uniform 
Monday 7:00 PM Book of Daniel Bible Study 
Wednesday 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 
 

Announcements 

KINDERGARTEN is in need of teachers for Sabbath school ASAP.  
If interested please contact Joanie Reiss at jereiss@gmail.com 
or call 978-621-6886. 
 
Pastor Away: The Pastor and his family will be away on vacation from the 
12th-21st of April. Please see one of the elders in the interim for any important 
issues. 
 
Teen Prayer Retreat Update:  Dates:  April 27-29.   Please contact Rita 
McCall at ritalmccall@gmail ASAP if you would like to attend. 
 
Business Meeting: There will be a business meeting May 10 at 7pm to 
discuss the potential of allowing a preschool to be run from our church. All 
members welcome to attend. 

Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church 

April 14, 2018 

Worship Celebration 
Building for eternity 

 

Praising His Name 
Worship Host’s Greeting  Warren Saxton 
Praise Songs  Sue Markin, Rita McCall, & Marge Patch 
 This Is the Day #98 
 I Love You Lord #78 
 His Banner Over Me Is Love #86 
 This Is the Time I Must Sing 
 We'll Build on the Rock #531 
 He Is Our Peace #109 
Congregational Prayer  Marge Patch 
Gifts of Worship  Warren Saxton 
 Christian Record/World Budget 
 Offertory  Sherri Dovich 

Proclaiming The Word 
Children’s Corner  Rita McCall 
Scripture Lesson  Stan McKillop 
 Matthew 28:18-20 
Worship in Song   Jovanie Whyte 
Sabbath Message  Steven Dovich 
 Building for eternity 

Dedicating Our Lives 
Hymn of Dedication           Sue Markin, Rita McCall, & Marge Patch 
 The Church Has One Foundation #398 
Prayer of Dedication   Steven Dovich 
Worship Host’s Benediction  Warren Saxton 
Postlude  Sherri Dovich & Eunice Ferreira 

                                                   

     

 

                                 

Hushed voices and muted phones enhance our worship experience. 
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Future Church Events 

Every Sat 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
Every Sat 11:20 AM Worship service 
Every Mon 7:00 PM Book of Daniel Bible Study 
Every Wed 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 
Apr 21 9:30 AM Prelude Praise practice 
 3:00 PM Adventurer Meeting/Sleepover-Dress Uniform 
Apr 22 10:00 AM Adventurer Bike Rodeo 
Apr 23 7:00 PM Nominating committee 
Apr 28 9:00 AM Men's Ministry Breakfast 
 9:30 AM Prelude Praise practice 
 5:00 PM Pathfinder - Sleepover, Field Uniform 
Apr 29 7:00 AM Pathfinder - sleepover, camping skills, knots 
Apr 30 7:00 PM Nominating committee 
 7:00 PM Elders Meeting 
 
Please visit our web site for additional calendar information: 
http://www.mvsda.org/Calendar/ 

Giving Hearts: April to Date Report 

Offerings  Received Monthly Budget 

Church Budget $3,351.00     $5,846.00 

 

Bulletin information should be sent to email: sassy898@gmail.com or phone 
Vivianne Lewandowski at 603-893-7141. Items submitted each week by 7 p.m. 
Wednesday evening will be considered for inclusion in the bulletin. 

 

Here to Serve 
Audio/Visual   ............................. Andreas Goelzer ........................... 603-236-9423 
Deacon ....................................... Gary Patch .................................... 978-314-9970 
Deaconess ................................. Natalie Connolly ............................ 978-957-6528 
Elder ........................................... Steven Dovich ............................... 978-494-0519 
Membership Clerk ...................... Joan Reiss..................................... 978-256-1671 
Pastor ......................................... Kevin Robert.................................. 774-219-2995 
Recording Clerk ......................... Sue Markin .................................... 978-957-6384 
Sabbath School .......................... Aaron Teckie ................................. 978-658-2633 
Treasurer ................................... Marge Patch .................................. 978-640-4949 

Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church 
408 Broadway Road, Dracut Massachusetts 01826-2707 

978/454-9226 *** http://www.mvsda.org/ 

 

Sunset Tonight 07:26 PM Next Friday 07:33 PM 
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Announcements Cont. 

Greater Boston Academy: Last week we mentioned the great needs GBA has 
for financial support. We are looking to become a much bigger giver to the 
school in the next few months. Overall the conference plan is to have our 
church as well as many more dramatically increase our giving, for us it is a little 
more than $24000 a year. Though that sounds like a lot it would only take $25 a 
month for 100 people to accomplish this. Please keep it in prayer as additional 
giving to the evangelizing of our young people. 

Prayer Requests:  Do you have a prayer request?  There is a prayer box in the 
foyer of the church.  Fill out a request form, fold it, and put it in the box or e-mail 
the prayer team at: prayer@mvsda.org and the prayer team will bring your 
request before the Lord. 

Dracut TV: The Church Service today will be recorded and portions of the 
service will be broadcast on the local access channel (Cable TV), Internet and 
other media.  For questions or other issues, contact the Audio/Visual Team. 
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